Medicaid Provider Eligibility Verification
Under WAC 392-140-60120, Safety Net applicants must either submit verification of Medicaid billing for each high need student application, if applicable, or receive a deduction calculated by the Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI) as a percentage of the billing rates published by the Health Care Authority (HCA) to compensate for the local education agency’s (LEA) decision not to pursue Medicaid reimbursement.
This form is being provided to LEAs that are submitting Medicaid eligible individual applications but are unable to bill due to provider eligibility. By completing this form and submitting to OSPI, the LEA verifies and confirms that providers are unable to meet Medicaid billing requirements. The LEA will not receive a Medicaid deduction for ineligible providers on individual Safety Net applications. The LEA may add rows to the table below if needed.
Questions about Medicaid and Safety Net, or this form should be directed to OSPI’s Special Education Safety Net group at safety.net@k12.wa.us. 
Questions about Medicaid provider eligibility should be directed to Katie Shaler, Health Care Authority’s School-Based Health-Care Services Program Manager at katie.shaler@hca.wa.gov.   
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